

Pocklington Allotment Association (PAA)

Minutes of meeting held in the United Services Club, Pocklington on Tuesday 21st May 2019 at 19:30 hours.

Present:

Steph Dennison (SD) (Chair)

Harold Sleightholme (HS)

Tony Sawyer (TS)

Richard Tyreman (RT)^[L]_[SEP]

Ruth Hodgson (RH)

Dean Hodgson (DH)

1. Apologies

a. Pip Jackson ^[L]_[SEP]

b. Ian Gill ^[L]_[SEP]

c. John Ashton

d James Pink

e. Judith Pink ^[L]_[SEP]

2. Minutes of previous meeting approved. ^[L]_[SEP]

3. Matters Arising

a. As JP and JEP were not present , the notice boards and

laminated postcode matters were left to next meeting

- b. While doing the plot walk, we asked Neil Serginson to angle grind off the lock covers on both gates ready to install new combination locks
- c. We agreed to put on the Facebook page that we need to get people to use water from butts first for watering , rather than the taps. It is in all our interests to keep water usage to a minimum, for environmental reasons, that is after all why we supply IBC's free of charge
- d. Also to put on Facebook about keeping paths clear and tidy, as per the tenancy agreement

[L]
[SEP]

- 4. Correspondence None [L]
[SEP]
- 5. Treasurers Report Appendix 1 [L]
[SEP]
- 6. Building Permissions

[L]
[SEP]

- a. Polytunnel for 81B approved
 - b. greenhouse on 63B approved [L]
[SEP]
- 7. Plot Inspection

see appendix

The only contention was plot 6B - a heated discussion about putting a plot holder already with extenuating circumstances under more stress. It was agreed to be discussed again at the next meeting, as 2 of the committee on the plot walk were not available at the

meeting . TS and HS agree to try and keep tidy.

Next plot walk 14th June at 10 o clock - 2 volunteers needed along with SD (or 7th June as an alternative)

[L]
[SEP]

[L]
[SEP]

8. AOB

a. Ruth Hodgson is the new representative from the Town Council .She and the Mayor Dean Hodgson asked if it would be possible to come along to the next plot walk , which needs to be arranged for 14th June at 10 o clock . [L]
[SEP]

b Need to contact Ian Gatenby to arrange work on the site roads-
left to discuss at next meeting .

Date of next meeting 18th June 2019

Signed Date